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Strong Partnerships Drive Summerland Infrastructure Upgrades – ICBC Road Safety Grants ($97,300) 

SUMMERLAND – The District of Summerland is pleased to share a series of success stories in advancing 
community infrastructure, thanks to valued partnerships with ICBC, FortisBC, TELUS, and the Royal 
Canadian Legion. These investments demonstrate the power of collaboration in making Summerland 
safer, more accessible, and more vibrant for residents and visitors alike. 

ICBC Road Improvement Program – $97,300 in Grants 

Through the 2025/2026 Road Improvement Program, ICBC has committed $97,300 toward critical road 
safety upgrades in Summerland. 

• Victoria Road South & Dale Meadows Road – $31,000 
Multi-use pathway, curb extensions, key intersection crosswalks, and a Rectangular Rapid 
Flashing Beacon (RRFB). 

• Wharton Street & Victoria/Main Intersection – $29,800 
New sidewalk, raised crosswalks, curb extension, and a raised intersection for safer pedestrian 
crossings. 

• Prairie Valley Road – $36,500 
Reconstruction to include multi-use paths, new crosswalks, concrete curbs, and barriers to 
improve sightlines and connect neighbourhoods to the downtown core. 

For more information regarding these projects, visit: www.summerland.ca.  

Quote: 

“These projects reflect our commitment to safer, more accessible streets for all transportation users. 
Maintaining and investing in our infrastructure—especially our road network—remains a top priority for 
our community. We appreciate ICBC’s continued support in bringing these improvements to life.” 

~ Mayor Doug Holmes 
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